
Bishop Brossart High School 

PTU Agenda Sept 26, 2022 

- Opening Prayer – Mr. Holtz 

- Presidents Report – Monica Ruschman 
o There will be 5 PTU meetings this school year, next one will be 10/24. 3 

additional meetings will be held Jan-May, dates TBD. 

o If you attend 4 PTU meetings you will be eligible for one of two $1,000 

scholarships (drawing at the last meeting). 

o Monday morale going well, sign up for next semester will go out soon. 

 

- School Reports 
Principal – C. Holtz 

o 5 new staff members onboard and doing well  

o Homecoming week is next week – themes for each day, out of uniform all week 

▪ Mr Goller will sell Homecoming tickets the week before, pay direct to 

him at school  

▪ Pep rally Thursday 

▪ Ceremony before game on Friday (time to be announced) 

▪ Dance at school on Saturday in the gym, food provided, “taste of 

campbell county” 

o End of 1st quarter next Friday  

o Parent teacher conferences to come in second quarter, sign-ups will be 

circulated closer to the date 

o On Fridays once a month the kids will be broken into small groups for discussion 

(similar to last year). October’s topic will be life skills.  

o Fun Fridays have also returned this year and will be monthly.  

o Smart watches will likely be treated like phones and need to be left in lockers 

during the school day. Mr Holtz will discuss with student council prior to 

implementing a new policy.   

o Improvements to old fire house are almost done, air conditioned, new lighting, 

new ceiling, painted and turf will be installed soon. Will re-name to the Health 

Center. New door to come. Updated equipment to come as well.  



o Ticket booth / spirit shop almost complete at the MAC, should be finished in 

next couple weeks.  

 
Director of Counseling – C. Holtz (for K. Steffen) 

o Behavioral health assessment has begun and will be completed by next week. 

Any action that’s needed based on the assessment will be reported to parents.  

o All school testing day is 10/18. Freshman & Sophomore take Pre-ACT, Juniors 

take practice ACT, Seniors take ACT. Early dismissal, no lunch.  

o PSAT for Juniors and select sophomores will be 10/25. National merit is based 

on this score.  

o Dual credit scholarships for kids taking dual credit classes are now available, 

information forthcoming next week.  

 

Development Director – T. Harden 
o Saturday was Mustang Media (first time in 2 years), 126 7-8 graders, no 

issues/great experience. Spring will host again for 6-7 graders.   

o 2nd annual Brian Goller alumni soccer game this coming Sunday at the MAC (pls 

stretch beforehand!) 

o 10/14 recognizing hall of fame at football game 

o 10/26 bringing in St Philip and St Joe 8th graders for tours, lunch with freshman, 

encourage attendance at open house. Following day will be Sts P&P and St 

Mary.  

o 10/30 Open House 1-3:30, scheduled tours  

o 11/12 20th Emerald Gala, sales will start after fall break, every Friday 5 winners 

will be pulled, make sure students put their names on tickets once sold 

o 110ish students in feeder schools, ideally we’ll be able to replace 80 graduating 

seniors  

 

Dean of Student Services – S. Ritter 
- Closing Prayer 
- Adjournment 

- Next meeting 10/24. 


